
10/9/2012    OVERISEL TOWNSHIP 

            Meeting Notes for 10/9/2012 

 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Overisel Township Board was held Tuesday, October 9, 2012 at 

7:30 pm. in the Overisel Township Hall. All members were present. 

The meeting was called to order by supervisor Russ Van Dam and Renee Hop opened with prayer. 

 

 The minutes of the Sept 11, 2012 board meeting were read for approval. 

 The monthly Financial statement was presented. 

 Fire chief Ron Horsting gave the fire run report. 

 Ed Wedge spoke on his running for Allegan Co Sheriff. 

 Bob Kaarlie from the road commission gave an update on roads. 

 Commissioner Jim Storey gave an update on current activities. 

 

1. A motion was made by Renee Hop and supported by Pat Reuschel to use Lakeshore energy as 

the gas supplier through March 2015 through Semco. Motion Carried. 

 

2. A motion was made by Harv Jipping and supported by Tom Flokstra to release our audit files to 

Walker, Fluke & Sheldon to follow our current auditor. Motion Carried. 

 

      3.   A motion was made by Pat Reuschel and supported by Renee Hop to run electric to the shed and 

 fix the light on the flag pole in Bentheim cemetery. Motion Carried. 

 

      4.  A motion was made by Harv Jipping and supported by Tom Flokstra to pay the bills as 

 presented. Motion Carried. 

 

      5.  A motion was made by Renee Hop and supported by Pat Reuschel that the meeting stand 

 adjourned.  Motion Carried. 

  

The next meeting of the Overisel Township Board will be held Tuesday, Nov 13, 2012 at 

7:30 pm in the Overisel Township hall. 

 

 

 

        Renee Hop, Clerk 


